
Notice Inviting Bids (Sealed Proposals) 
For Construction of the  

Keeler Dunes Dust Mitigation Project 
 

Great Basin Unified Air Pollution Control District 

  
The GBUAPCD is soliciting bids for the construction of the Keeler Dunes Dust Mitigation Project. The 
GBUAPCD invites and will receive sealed bids up to the hour of 12:00 PM on Monday June 2, 2014 at 
the GBUAPCD office, 157 Short Street, Bishop California, 93514 at which time the bids will be 
publicly opened and read aloud. Bids shall conform to and be responsive to the contract documents 
available at: http://gbuapcd.org/Information/KeelerDunesProjectBidMaterials.pdf . For more 
information call (760) 872-8211. 
 
 
Publish: Classified Ads 
 

Inyo Register  May 1, 3, 6, and 8, 2014 
 

  


